SIERRA NEVADA UNIT Unit Newsletter July 2000

Here it is time to write a brief Newsletter to tell you about the July brown bag lunch on
Sunday July 9. It will be at Mills Park in Carson City. Meet betweeen 11:00 and 11:15 in the
morning. Mills Park is on the South side of Highway 50 (Williams Street) right atter you cross
Roop Street. Headed East go past the Civic Center building and turn in the next driveway. The
interior road turns East, and just follow it around to where it terminates in several parking places
with several tables in the shade of large trees. Virginia Leipper is taking the calls for this one, so
be sure to call her at 972-6995 to say that you are coming. Bring whatever you want to eat, and
some good conversation. There is nothing to tour at Mills Park, so we will just eat and gab.
There will be fewer people this month than the last one at Bower's Mansion. The Cordiers have
left for Bismarck, Elenere Amidon will be visiting in Georgia, and who knows who else will be
missing. However we expect a guest couple who are interested in what strange perople
Airstreamers are. Come and confuse them.

Speaking of Bismarck. We have been kept up to date by Ken Eckley's almost daily e-mails
and the weather has not been too charitable. But International Rallies are less about the weather
and much more about the people.Of course there are programs and activities, but it is a great deal
about meeting friends and having a sociable time. Airtreamers are heavy into eating, as you may
have discovered.

Remember to call Virginia Leipper and tell her you are coming, even though it may sound
like we already know who is coming, that is not completley true. Virginia's phone number
775-972-6995!

July Birtrhdays :-
Dale Grosch - July 6

Browns - July 7
Gamboas - July 14

Keep enjoying your summer,,
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